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Wallace Hall Update – 17.03.22 - COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 

Primary email address: gw08officewallacehal@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

Primary phone number: 01848 332140 

Academy email address: gw08officewallace@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 

Academy phone number: 01848 332120 

Public Health Phone Number: 01387 272724 

NHS24 Phone Number: 111 

NHS Website: https://www.nhsinform.scot/ 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Parent/Carer 

WHOLE SCHOOL 

There remains a high number of positive cases in Scotland and in Dumfries & Galloway.  We continue to have a 
number of positive cases in our school community so it is important that we all continue to comply with current 
measures including testing and isolation. 
 
Due to the rise in positive cases the First Minister announced on Tuesday that the lifting of some of the restrictions 
previously planned for 21st March has now been delayed.  The current mitigations in school will certainly continue 
up to the Easter break and we will let you know when we know when any changes will be brought in. 
 
Testing 
As we are still required to carry out regular testing, can we please ask you to ensure that all test results are being 
registered on the Scottish Government website: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result 
 
However, the First Minister announced this week that schools will no longer receive deliveries of Lateral Flow 
Device kits after the Easter holidays.  This means that secondary pupils and staff members will no longer be able to 
receive these kits through the school. 
 
We would appreciate it if all parents could ensure their children are following the mitigations still in place in school 
to help protect themselves and others.  
 
We have removed the generic advice from this email but it can now be found on our website on a separate 
document.  You can access it by clicking on the following link: 
 

https://www.wallacehall.co.uk/_files/ugd/92da19_3aa5a59082d046b5b8ed5caf6964b575.pdf 

 

ACADEMY 
 
SQA – Study Leave FAQ 

Following our webinar we have drawn up an FAQ for Study Leave.  Please click on the link below to see it: 

https://www.wallacehall.co.uk/_files/ugd/92da19_4395adc0943c45ff8e697b333ada8c32.pdf 
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